
Halloween at the Mews 
 
Saturday, November 2nd, the Lombard Mews will host the 10th Annual Halloween 
Spectacular in the Courtyard.  The party will run from 6pm until 9pm (maybe later), 
with Trick-or-Treating happening from about 6-7pm.  We will try to have a few games 
set up for the party, as well.  The party will be a potluck, so please bring along any 
candy, treats or beverages you might like to share!  If the weather holds, we’ll be 
projecting a Halloween movie up on the BIG SCREEN (the side of House #30)! 
 
Please display the attached spooky ghost near your doorbell if you’ll be giving out 
treats to the Trick-or-Treaters in the courtyard, usually about 2 dozen.  Happy 
Halloween, everyone!  Family and neighbors are welcome, of course J 
 
If there are any questions, please e-mail lombard.mews@gmail.com. 
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